
AEPC Circular No: 187 
  
  
Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General, AEPC 
  
AEPC/HO/R&PA/SG/2024 
9th February 2024 
  
Sub: Extension of RoSCTL Scheme till 31st March 2026 

  
Dear Member Exporters, 
  
I am pleased to inform you that the Ministry of Textiles vide Notification No. 251947 dated 
08.02.2024, has extended the Rebate of State and Central Taxes and Levies scheme 
(RoSCTL Scheme) for export of Apparel/Garments and Made-ups for a period of 2 years, 
i.e. upto 31st March 2026. The copy of the Notification is enclosed for your ready 
reference. 
  
This is for your information please. 
  

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General  
 
 
Enclosed : Notification No. 251947 dated 08.02.2024 
 

https://www.aepcindia.com/system/files/251947.pdf

